
 

 

14th June 2019 
 
Dear Year 3 Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our topic, ‘Ancient Egypt’, we have planned a visit to the World Museum in Liverpool on 
Wednesday 17h July. The children will be exploring the museum and will also be taking part in an Ancient 
Egypt Workshop. 
 
To help cover the cost of the transport and entry into the museum, we are asking for a £14.00 voluntary 
contribution which can be paid in instalments via Parentpay. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and return at approximately 3.45pm-4pm depending on the traffic. 
 
Your child will need a packed lunch on the day; please send this in disposable containers in a carrier bag. If 
your child currently has Free School Meals, a packed lunch will be provided by school. 
If your child requires travel sickness pills, please make sure that they have these before the trip as staff will 

not be able to administer them. Many children’s travel sickness pills will last for the duration of the school 

trip, may we   suggest you administer at 8.50am if required. 

 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it for the attention of Mrs Beever in the Upper School 
Office.  
 
If we receive insufficient funds, unfortunately, the trip will not go ahead. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs L Beever        
Finance Officer. 

World Museum Liverpool – Wednesday 17th July 2019 
 
I give permission for my child____________________________ Class_________ 
to attend the World Museum visit. 
 
I have made a voluntary contribution of £14.00 through Parentpay [ ] 
 
 
Signed ___________________________Parent/Carer 
 


